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MEMORANDUM 
 

  

Date: November 29, 2012 

 

To:John Ryan 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

 

Community Schools Flag Football and The Squad Dance/Cheer program 

This is our second season to incorporate the towns of Kearny and Hayden as separate teams. 

Over 250 participants are participating. We still have games December 1
st
 in Hayden, December 

8
th

 in Mammoth and the 12
th

 and 15
th

 in san Manuel. The Spirit Squad is fantastic. The response 

has been tremendous and everyone is having a great time.  

 

Misc 

Community Schools continues to help to support our District our students, student organizations, 

and community organizations to try to help improve our Community. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


